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DeCoursey, Jillian

From: Jeff Christensen <jeffjchristensen@earthlink.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 2:30 PM

To: Ballew, Cassie

Cc: Heron, Tim; John Carr

Subject: Self,Storage Facility Comments

Attachments: Self,Storage Facility 2_28.docx

Hi Cassie, 
 
Attached are my comments pertaining to the Design Commission review LU 17-144195 DZ.  Please confirm receipt of the 
attached comments.  
 
As always, thank you for your assistance. 
 
-Jeff Christensen 
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February 28, 2018 

Design Commission 
Land Use Services 
1900 SW 4th Avenue, Suite 5000 
Portland, OR 97301 
 

RE: LU-17-144195 DZ  

Dear Design Commissioners: 

From my perspective, the Design Commission represents the public body charged with ensuring the 
current proposal is reasonably compatible with surrounding development. As you consider the merits of 
the proposed design, including placement of the proposed structure, I hope you will take a thoughtful and 
holistic view of potential off-site impacts.  

This letter summarizes my understanding of five (5) potential off-site impacts and problems associated 
with the design as proposed.  

As proposed, moving trucks and passenger vehicles with trailers would access the facility by way of a single 
driveway located on a “skinny” street. This single driveway is in contrast to multiple access points on 
Powell Blvd, the historic neighborhood development pattern. The subject property is relatively large with 
substantial frontage on Powell. If approved, the proposed design would represent the first commercial 
development in our neighborhood with access solely from SE 62nd Avenue.   

If the Commission approves the proposed design with conditions, I am concerned that the role of PBOT 
will be to simply accommodate the design as approved, irrespective of off-site impacts or public 
expenditures required to accommodate the proposed development.  

In summary, I believe issues associated with the design’s orientation, specifically the building’s proposed 
location fronting SE 62nd, would benefit from additional design review.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Jeff Christensen 

 

Attachment 1 – Five Notable Off-Site Neighborhood Impacts 
Attachment 2 – Applicable Design Criteria for Requiring Additional Review   
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